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Deacon of the Week: 
 

2nd:  Josh Fabel 
9th:  Randy Bolton 
16th:  Eric Locklear 
23rd:  David Marion 
30th:  Andy McGown 

Vacation Bible School! 
June 2 (4:30-7:00 PM) 

June 3-6 (5:30 – 8:00 PM) 
June 7 (6-7 PM) 

Please visit our FB Event page (Breaker 
Rock Beach VBS) for more information and 

the link to register! 

 
 
 

 

WHAT A GREAT MONTH MAY HAS BEEN! We have truly seen 

God at work. See what God has done: completed 13 weeks of 

GriefShare; a forum and discussed our Core Values; we 

had the first Farm to Table Men’s Fellowship; we enjoyed a 

wonderful celebration of Mother’s Day and a precious Parent 

Dedication/Child Recognition of little Darrell Lee Wood; great 

singing from Will and Lorraine Hobgood; the blessing of the 

Heartsound Quartet; maybe the largest Annie Armstrong 

Offering ever given—$6,010.00; the beginnings of the search 

for a new pastor; a new secretary, Anna Stalnaker, joining our 

staff (Amen, Amen, and Amen); a dedicated choir that 

continues to work and bless us; moved to only $30,000 to 

having the mortgage paid in full; and the continuation of a 

sweet, sweet cooperative, unified spirit among us. 

 

Our response to what God is doing should be, “Praise God 

from Whom All Blessings Flow.” God is at work, and we know 

what we learned from Henry Blackaby is that “When we SEE 

God at work, that is our invitation to join Him.” 

 

Now we are gearing up for Vacation Bible School and praying 

for God to move in great and mighty ways. Pray for VBS. Be 

patient, stay encouraged, remain faithful, and watch our God 

do some remarkable things. 

Pastor Jerry 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sunday Night Forum 
 

We have had great discussions at our last 2 Forums about 
our real and aspirational values at CCBC, and what we 

want to work towards as a church family. We will take the 
month of June off, but will be back with our next Forum in 

July! 

June 2024 
 
Welcome! We hope you find this newsletter 
informative and encouraging. If you have any needs 
that we can help you with, please reach out to us! 
 
We hope to see you at CCBC in person very soon! 

Nursery Schedule:  
 
2nd: Heather Winkleman & Cathy Locklear 
9th: Andy & Elizabeth McGown 
16th: Will & Loraine Hobgood 
23rd: Kathy Brownlee & Gina Lee 
30th: Alison Hobgood & Kaitlyn Wood 

Summer Women’s Bible Study 
 

Join us this summer as we study “Hope: 
Exploring God’s Plan”. This is a 4-week 

study, and all women are welcome. Look for 
more details coming soon! 
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June Birthdays: 
 

1st: Gary Wells 
3rd: Ethan McEntire 
4th: Audrey Hartin 
7th: Caleb Mulligan 
9th: Donna Thompson 
10th: Tony Beckham 
10th: Patsy Pathel 
10th: Stephanie Stokes 
16th: Cresta Buckner 
17th: Cathy Locklear 
20th: Byron Bullard 
20th: Rileigh Hobgood 
20th: Shirley Newman 
21st: Steve Abrahamsen 
21st: Debbie Talbert 
21st: Mitchell Wein 
24th: J Thompson 
25th: Erma Rauch 
26th: Jeremiah Allen 
26th: Barbara Dodds 
27th: Keith Marion 
28th: Evans Duren 
 

Important Information / Upcoming Events: 
 

Prayer cards are available in the foyer for our Pastor 

Search Team. Please take one, and remember to pray 

for them daily. 

 

The Branches Newsletter is published on the 20th of each 

month. If you have something you’d like included in the 

next month’s newsletter, please have the information to 

Anna Stalnaker by the 15th of the month.  

 

The children from VBS week will be singing for us in the 

worship service on June 9th. You don’t want to miss the 

opportunity to support our children and hear them sing! 

 

Men, Father’s Day- June 16th is your day to fill the choir 

loft and lead us in worship. We need men and boys of all 

ages to participate. No musical training or special skills 

needed- just a willingness to make a joyful noise. Let’s fill 

the choir! (Please meet in the choir loft at 10:05 that 

morning for a brief rehearsal). 

 

There will be no Mission Friends or Children In Action 

during June and July- enjoy your summer break! 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
Sunday, June 2nd    
 9:00 AM - Coffee & Fellowship Time 
 9:15 AM - Sunday School 
 10:30 AM – Morning Worship 
 4:30 PM – Vacation Bible School 
Monday,  June 3rd  
 5:30 PM – Vacation Bible School 
Tuesday, June 4th  
 5:30 PM – Vacation Bible School 
Wednesday, June 5th    
 5:30 PM – Vacation Bible School 
Thursday, June 6th   
 5:30 PM – Vacation Bible School 
Friday, June 7th  
 6:00 PM – VBS Family Night 
Sunday, June 9th  
 9:00 AM – Coffee & Fellowship Time    

 9:15 AM – Sunday School 
10:30 AM – Morning Worship 

Monday, June 10th  
 6:00 PM – Deacon’s Meeting 
 7:00 PM – AMC Meeting 
Wednesday, June 12th       
 6:00 PM – Prayer Meeting / Youth 
 6:45 PM – Choir Practice 
Sunday, June 16th  *Happy Father’s Day*      
 9:00 AM – Coffee & Fellowship Time  

9:15 AM – Sunday School 
 10:30 AM – Morning Worship 
Tuesday, June 18th  
 6:00 PM – Fruitbearers Meeting 
Wednesday, June 19th       

6:00 PM – Prayer Meeting / Youth 
 6:45 PM – Choir Practice 
Sunday, June 23rd       
 9:00 AM – Coffee & Fellowship Time 
 9:15 AM – Sunday School 
 10:30 AM – Morning Worship  
Wednesday, June 26th   
 6:00 PM – Prayer Meeting / Youth 
Sunday, June 30th  
 9:00 AM – Coffee & Fellowship Time  

9:15 AM – Sunday School 
 10:30 AM – Morning Worship 
 
 

Our church newsletter is available 
via electronic copy, on our 

website, or for pickup in our 
church lobby. If you’d like to 

receive an electronic copy, please 
email ccbcworship1@gmail.com 

 If you need to receive a hard 
copy, please reach out to your 

Deacon! 

Welcome 
Anna Stalnaker 

 

We are excited to announce 
the hiring of our new 

administrative assistant, Anna 
Stalnaker. Anna is local to the 

Cedar Creek community. She is 
a wife, a mom of 3, and also 

has a grandchild. We are 
excited to have her on our 

team at CCBC, and can’t wait 
to see the great things she will 

do. 
 

Join us in welcoming her! 


